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Dear parents:  …. Lovely day last Sunday with the PA and De Beauvoir Christmas Advent 
Celebrations. Two special edition Newsletters tomorrow December 11th.  Today details of our 
own special evening Winter Wonderland - Christmas Lights event next Tuesday 15th of 
December between 4.30- 6.30pm. A text will go out tonight giving details of how to book your 
visit. You can come, in family groups of six for a tour of the lights, gardens and life size crib. You 
can take as many photos, films etc as you wish. But…you must maintain physical 
distancing and please supervise your own and only your own children. The school does look 
stunning in the evening and the life size crib will let you take memorable photos to last a lifetime. 
The whole visit will follow a circuit and will start at Culford Road Gate and leave via 
Buckingham Road Gate. Families will be let in at 1 minute intervals so please do keep to times. 
Visits should last between 5 to 10 minutes and if there is space you can go round again.  Slots 
are booked on a first come first served basis. 
If all slots are booked we will try and give you another later time to come in. Please be patient 
and follow the very simple rules designed to keep everyone safe and be Covid secure. All events 
will take place outside and nobody can enter the building. This is the first time parents can enter 
the school since March 20th so we are all excited at this small step towards normality hopefully 
in 2021. It will look very special in the evening and we hope you can come along and enjoy this 
lovely Christmas evening. So get booking your visits now.

and finally ….see you next week


